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Reference: Intervention in favor of the Licence Renewal Application of SRB Technologies Inc.

We support the License Renewal Application of SRB Technologies Inc. They are a responsible employer
who takes great care to ensure that their production facility operates in a manner consistent with the:
principle of ALARA to protect their employees, the public and the environment. it isimportant to-note
that SRB Technologies is currently the only manufacturer in the world of non-electrical, self-luminous
exit and safety signs which are incorporated as life safety devices in commercial aircraft and public
buildings throughout North America and the world.

As a customer of SRB Technologies, it is correct for the reader to assume that we have a vested interest
in the renewal of their License. We currently buy and re-sell their safety signage throughout North
America. These products are manufactured in accordance with the requirements of the National Fire
Protection Association’s Life Safety Code 101 and are an essential component of the system used to
mark the path of egress in all types of public occupancies.

The requested 15 year license term will give SRBT’s management the confidence to continue to make
whatever investments are necessary in their facility and products to ensure that everything possible is
being done to safeguard their employees, the public and the environment. We firmly believe that their
recent history and dedication to the process of continuous improvement justify their Licence renewal.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Respectfully submitted,

William
Presideit
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